
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
RE: Ofsted inspection outcome 
 
I am writing to you with details of our recent Ofsted inspection, which took place on  
8 and 9 January, and resulted in Driffield School and Sixth Form being judged as 
good in all areas. 
 
I am delighted that the hard work of all students, staff, parents and governors has 
paid off and we want to take this opportunity to thank our entire community for the 
support you have shown your local school during recent years.  
 
We are very proud that the Ofsted report reflects that Driffield School and Sixth Form 
provides a good quality of education for students across all key stages and the 
school is deemed a ‘friendly and happy place’ where ‘pupils behave well and are 
positive about the school’.  We pride ourselves on our ‘Believe, Achieve’ ethos and 
this is echoed in the report: ‘staff and pupils work well together.  They work very hard 
to achieve their ambitious goals.’ 
 
Although we are obviously delighted by the outcome of the Ofsted inspection, we are 
not complacent.  We continue to be ambitious for all our students and are 
determined to ensure that we build on the recent progress.  So, we will celebrate 
today before quickly getting on with the job of ensuring all our students enjoy the 
very best possible education and experiences during their time with us. 
 
The full report is attached and also available on our website and we hope you enjoy 
reading it. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr S Ratheram 
Executive Principal 
 


